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Reminders: 
-Enrichment Classes 
Start on Monday 
September 18th! 
 
-Field Trips Start in 
September and will be 
every other week. See 
the September Calendar 
for more details! 
 

-CC will be closed 
for Labor Day, 
Monday 
September 4th! 
 

 
Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 504-4943 
 

Office Phone: 296-2880 
 

Site Email: 
georgiaokeeffe@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 

 
 
Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 
 

Welcome Back To School!  
Welcome back to Children’s Choice at Georgia O’Keeffe! We hope you had a 
wonderful and fun-filled summer! This year we are excited to have great 
experiences together and learn lots of new things!  
 

Our New iPad Attendance System!  
Children’s Choice has begun using a new attendance system where we check the 
children in and out on iPad. Please be sure to check your child out on both the 
iPad as well as our paper attendance records. Check your email for your new PIN 
code, you will need this to check your child in and out of the program. If you 
need assistance please speak with a staff member. Thank you for your patience 
as we learn to use the new system together! 
 

Homework Club 
We run Homework Club every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. All 
children are welcome and encouraged to attend. If you would like your child to 
get individualized reminders please see a staff member for a homework 
contract.  
 

Enrichment Classes 
Enrichment Classes will begin on Monday September 18th! To register for 
classes, please visit the online portal and select “Add Program.” The online 
registration process will begin on Friday August 25th and end at midnight on 
Monday September 4th. After registration is closed we will hold a lottery to pick 
students for classes. Results will be posted and emailed on September 12th.  
Please speak with a staff person if you have any questions. 
 
 

 

  

 


